
Carolinas HealthCare System 


November 14,2011 

E. Winters Mabry, MD Health Director 
Mecklenburg County Health Department 
249 Billingsley Road 
Charlotte, NC 28211 

Dear Dr. Mabry, 

I am requesting that you, in your capacity as Health Director and in accordance with Section 
II.B.l. of the Restated Consolidated Shared Programs Joint Undertaking Agreement dated 
November 2, 2000, by and between Mecklenburg County and Carolinas HealthCare System, 
confirm whether or not Mecklenburg County intends to adjust or eliminate any of the 
current mandated and non-mandated services being provided by the Department of Public 
Health. Please notify me prior to January 1, 2012, of any requested changes for the 2013 
fiscal year which begins July 1, 2012, so that we can begin preparations for any such 
changes. 

Libby Faulk and I will be glad to meet with you to discuss the various programs in detail 
which may be beneficial to you in your evaluation process. Feel free to call Libby or me at 
(704) 355-9320 with questions . 

.rc( 
Scott Moroney 
Senior Vice President 

cc: 	 Robert Wiggins 
James McDeavitt, MD 
Keith Smith 


